People. Power. Progress.

Please be advised that PJM Interconnection is asking consumers to
reduce their use of electricity, if health permits, between the hours of 4
a.m. on December 24, 2022, and 10 a.m. on December 25, 2022. The
call for conservation was prompted by continuing frigid weather.

For more information and ways to conserve energy, please visit
insidelines.pjm.com/pjm-asks-consumers-to-conserve-
electricity

PJM Interconnection is the regional transmission organization that
coordinates the movement of wholesale electricity in all or parts of
Delaware, lllinois, Indiana, Kentucky, Maryland, Michigan, New Jersey,
North Carolina, Ohio, Pennsylvania, Tennessee, Virginia, West Virginia
and the District of Columbia




